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March 4, 2011

FBI
Attn: Section Chief David Hardy
Record Information/Dissemination Section
170 Marcel Drive
Winchester, VA 22602-4843

	 RE: 	 FOIPA Request -000
		  Filed 12/1/2009
		  My letter of February 20, 2011

Dear Section Chief Hardy,

	 This follows my prior letter to you of February 20, 2011.

	 Thank you for producing a small number of records (122 pages) in response to my FOIPA 
request of 12/1/2009, most of which (77 pages) is a portion of the FBI manual.  

	 The purpose of this letter is to meet and confer with you about that fact that the 
production is inadequate.  

	 You state in your responsive letter that the request includes serials 4-6 of my applicant 
file, plus “miscellaneous documents” from the San Francisco field office.  It appears all you did 
in the search was send an Electronic Communication to the Applicant Recruiting Unit at San 
Francisco for any documents filed since your previous FOIPA production of September 2009.  It 
appears no effort was made to search for responsive documents to request nos. 4, 5, 6, 7 (TURK), 
9, 17, 18, 21, 22, 25, 26, 27, 29, 30, or 33.  I note that your response provides no indication of 
how many records were located but not reviewed.

	 Most of the missing documents could be located using the table provided in my prior 
letter of February 20, 2011.  All of the documents in question would be discoverable in a civil 
lawsuit against the Department of Justice.  Please reprocess the request and provide the requested 
documents within thirty days or I will have no choice but to file a FOIPA lawsuit.  

	 I declare under penalty of perjury under the laws of the State of California that the 
foregoing is true and correct.

	
	




